Youth Council Meeting 2/18/2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance: Morgan Jowett, Avery Stallmann, Katelyn Burns, Audrey Schultz, and Elizabeth Bennett, Cindy Bohm
-meeting officially started at 6:22 P.M.
The survey, 2022 Armada Fair, ad Bylaws.
-A rough draft has been made for what 4-H clubs would like for the Armada Fairs’ 150th anniversary. A few revisions were made to the draft.  
-The food for the 2022 Armada fair is still to be decided. The Youth Council has discussed Food Workshops, buying pizza, or making and having traditional foods. 
-In Article 3 section B of the Bylaws, the age requirements for Youth Council positions were changed.
-Amendment to the number of adult supervisors was made. 
4-H event planning, the St. Patricks’ day baking activity.
-4-H members can choose their favorite St. Patricks’ day recipe and post it on social media (Instagram) while tagging the Youth Council. If a photo is submitted, the participants’ names will be put into a raffle for a prize. (Most likely the prize will be a gift card.) Contestant will have a week to make and post their dish. 
Misc. 
-Audrey has agreed to Virtual attend the Spring club leader meeting. 
-A subcommittee for County Awards is made/will be made and will be looking for support.
-Meeting will be on the third Thursday of every month. The next meetings will be on April 15th, June 17th, and July 15th. 
-Morgan made the motion to end the Meeting at 6:52 P.M. and Audrey seconded that motion. 

